
 
 
 
 
 
 

Legal Notice 

Sterling Inland Wetland & Watercourse Commission 

Notice of Action 

 

The Sterling Inland Wetland and Watercourses Commission at their meeting held on June 28, 

2018 took the following action: 

 

Application #IW-18-02 by Sterling Materials, LLC (South) to conduct a gravel operation 

within the upland review area for property located at 258 Newport Road 

(03644/029/00110): APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS 

 

Application #IW-18-03 by Sterling Materials, LLC (North) to conduct a gravel operation 

within the upland review area for property located at 220 Newport Road 

(03644/029/0015): 

APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS 

 

Application #IW-18-04 by KC & WJ, LLC to construct a driveway and a single family 

residence within the upland review area for property located at 0 Snake Meadow Hill Rd 

(03274/1011/27A):  APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS 

 

Timber Harvest Notification submitted by Michael Jordan for Molodich Family LTD, 

Partnership for property located at Porter Pond Rd and Cedar Swamp Rd 

(03646/027/0007) + (03646/033/0036). A jurisdictional ruling that the proposed timber 

harvest operation falls under the definition of a permitted use as of right and no wetlands 

permit is required to carry out the timber harvesting activity:  WAS ISSUED 

 

A copy of the application(s) can be viewed at the Sterling Town Hall during normal 

business hours. 

 

Dated this 11
th

 day of July, 2018 at Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT. 

 

 

       SIW&WC 

       Roger Gibson, Chairman 

       Richard McGarry Secretary 

 


